
Announcements for Monday, February 11, 2019 

- Singing Valentine Audition Results have been posted outside the chorus room.  If you will be 

performing you must pick up a field trip form from Ms. Mattingly. 

 

- Rising juniors and seniors interested in taking a dual enrollment course at St. Johns River State 

College THIS SUMMER can pick up the required paperwork from the BTHS Main Guidance desk 

during their lunches today. 

 

- Today is your final chance to purchase a Singing Valentine!  You can purchase a Singing 

Valentine during lunches in the courtyard. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


